
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences was welcome the assessment for the “ Beautiful 
building without trash.” 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences greeted the building inspection committees for 
the “ Beautiful building without trash”  on December 16th, 2020.  The Management and 
Administration Officer from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences led the inspector 
committees to inspect the office of the Dean, the operating room, classrooms, computer 
laboratories, and the overall environment of Building 35, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences.  The observation went well with favorable comments from the committees about 
cleanliness. The committees also gave suggestions about the areas that need improvement. 


